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Dear Esteemed Scholars and Young Researchers, 

As the Graduate School of Science and Engineering, we are honored to invite you to 

our symposium titled “Sustainable Solutions in Engineering.” The concept of 

“sustainability,” which is gaining increasing importance on a global scale, merges with 

the innovative power of engineering disciplines to inspire solutions of the future. In 

this regard, our symposium will serve as a significant scientific event, bringing 

together both academic and industry stakeholders. 

During our event, innovative research, successful case studies, and solution 

strategies will be discussed under the theme of sustainability. Participants will have 

the opportunity to exchange knowledge, explore collaboration opportunities, and 

share ideas that will shape the engineering approaches of the future. With 

contributions from expert speakers, academics, and industry representatives, the 

symposium aims to create an inspiring platform for the exchange of ideas and 

knowledge. 

It would be a great honor for us to have you join this meaningful event to share your 

knowledge and experience on the path to developing sustainable engineering 

solutions. 

For detailed information and registration, please visit our website. 

We thank you in advance for your participation and support, and extend our best 

wishes for a productive symposium. 

Sincerely, 

Graduate School of Science and Engineering 

 


